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Board Policy  7.1.4 
 

Certification / Qualification of Professional Staff 
 
 

The Board recognizes the importance of having a highly-qualified professional staff engaged in 
the education of the school's students.  To that end, the school's requirement for certification of 
its professional staff shall be consistent with the requirements of the Pennsylvania Department of 
Education, the Pennsylvania School Code, and the No Child Left Behind Act.   
 
It shall be the responsibility of the building principal to maintain copies of necessary staff 
certification and to ensure that the certifications, where required, are appropriate for the area of 
instruction. 
 


